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Dear Drama Majors, 

We’re accepting submissions for Honors in Acting for next academic year.   If you meet 

requirements and currently plan on graduating in the 2021/2022 Academic Year, then please 

apply!   

Auditions will take place via video and are due Friday, May 21.  A completed eligibility 

form can be emailed at any time—but no no later than May 14—to cbassham@uci.edu.  More 

details regarding auditions will be offered upon receipt of the form. 

Attached are the qualifications and instructions on applying for Honors in Acting.   
 
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/RTE_uploads/16/HonorsinActing2021.pdf 

As always, feel free to contact me if you have questions. 

Break a leg! 

Cynthia 

Cynthia Bassham 

Professor of Teaching 

Voice, Speech, & Acting 

Associate Head of Acting 

Head of Undergraduate Acting 

Department of Drama 

University of California, Irvine 

Cellphone: (510) 303-2701 

 

“Real education should consist of drawing 

the goodness and the best out of our own students.   

What better books can there be than the book of humanity?”   

 

                                      - Cesar Chavez 
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